
 

TOWN OF EAGAR 

REGULAR COUNCIL MEETING  

APRIL 02, 2024 at 6:00 PM 

COUNCIL CHAMBER, 22 WEST 2ND STREET 

 

STAFF COMMUNICATION 

DEPARTMENT: Community Development  

PRESENTATION:  Vendor approval for water meters and installation  

AGENDA ITEM:  8D  

BUDGET IMPACT: 1,717,107.56 – WIFA grant funds  

HISTORY:  The Town of Eagar was awarded WIFA funds for updating the current 
metering system.  An RFP was created for this project and several were received with 
only two bids being complete and reasonable.  Dana Kepner with Sensus meters and 
Fortiline with Kamstrup.  After several weeks of researching and verifying each of 
these proposals, staff has determined that Fortiline offers the most complete package 
with a total cost of the project that is within the grant funds and required match.   

 

ATTACHMENTS:  Fortiline proposal, Dana Kepner proposal, and metering services 
Inc. proposal for installation as Dana Kepners’ proposal had not included the 
installation of the meters.   

 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION:  Staff recommends council approve Fortiline 
Waterworks as the vendor for water meters and water meter installation.   

 

 


